April 8, 2024

The City Commissioner met on the above date in a Special Called meeting. with the following present,
Mayor David Perry, Commissioner Ervin, and Commissioner Miears. Also attending was Elizabeth Skaggs.

Mayor Perry called the meeting to order @ 9:00 a.m.

Ms. Skaggs and the commission discussed options of correcting the drainage situation of her new
driveway.

Commissioner Ervin made the motion to cut the concrete at seam and try to make the “bump” that will
be created to the driveway as smooth as possible for Ms. Skaggs entry. Commissioner Miears made a
second. Upon making this motion the Mayor and commissioners along with Ms. Skaggs went to look at
the driveway located at the corner of Fisher (State Hwy 8) and Coke St.

Upon looking at the driveway and considering the flow of water for the time the commission decided to
make an effort to reroute the water by creating a diversion.

Ms Skaggs called the office on Friday and spoke with Tacy regarding the situation. She stated according
to her measurement the drive was only over by 1. She believes a culvert will be the correct answer.

@ 10:05 Commissioner Miears moved to adjourn with a second from Commissioner Ervin. Motion
carried.

Mayor David Perry City Secretary



